
Submitter: Susan Gale 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I strongly oppose getting rid of mail voting.  I have voted this way for decades in 

Oregon. I think it’s the most rational, safest and sensible way to conduct an election.  

I cannot imagine why anyone would even consider removing that option. 


